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I am writing in support of SB1583 which will prevent discrimination in the selection 

of books, magazines, and educational videos that reflect student populations in a 

culturally and linguistically appropriate manner.  

Censorship attempts have risen dramatically not only across the United States but 

in Oregon as well. SB1583 brings needed clarity to help schools and school boards 

comply with the prohibition on discrimination required by ORS 659.850.  

Please vote to pass SB1583 with the proposed amendment from the Oregon Library 

Association. 

 

Marsha Richmond 

 

 


